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My wife and I bought a small farm in retirement. A place where our grandchildren can visit, learn 

about and help produce the food they eat. 

I have learned that wherever you have livestock you have dead stock. Sometimes things don’t go 

to plan. 

That doesn’t mean we don’t love and care for our animals, they are our investment as well, we 

need them to perform well. 

These recent animal rights and vegan vigilantes have my wife and I now living in fear for no 

reason of our own. 

We need legislation in place to protect our property and our livelihood from vandalism by 

people who have a different mindset. 

Having a different point of view use to be something you could talk about, but today people 

think they have the right to force their point of view on you and damage your property and 

livelihood in the process. 

Please put strong measures in place to protect small farmers like us and allow us peace of mind 

as we go about our business quietly contributing to society. 

Thank you 

Ian Anderson 


